
Month of May 

We are officially in our temporary location on Brookside. Here’s 

a look at our first month in the new location: 

Rider Program resumes May 8th. Wednesday and Friday 

pickups available. Members call for details. 

Brunch will be at 10am beginning May 10th. 

“Celebration Meal” in the new building will be on May 15th. 

This is FREE to members. Please call in or be here to sign up for 

lunch no later than 11:30am on the 15th. 

The member’s pantry will re-open the week of May 20th. ‘ 

Sweet Treat Friday’s- come join us for a sweet treat on Friday 

afternoons at 3pm. We will pick a place nearby to go enjoy a 

treat. 

We will be closed on Memorial Day. 


